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Hello,

As an active registered voter in San Miguel County, I want to voice my support for the
Secretary of State's proposed rule-making regarding elections.  I especially support the
continuation of voting by mail as this helps ensure access to all voters.

Thank you for all you do.

Lisa Allee
 

Ophir, CO 81426




